
Mrs. Marilyn W. Drichas 
P. O. Box 15220 
Portland, Or 97293 
 
For consideration for the City of Portland Comprehensive Plan 2035: 
 
Please include in your long term planning a major increase in low income housing, including 
section 8 and affordable housing for families, which has been on the decline in inner Southeast 
Portland since the late 1990's. 
 
Its decline has resulted in gentrification, high priced housing, forced relocation for many, and a 
break up of communities of mixed socioeconomic levels and cultural diversity, which we need to 
be a vibrant urban society.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marilyn W. Drichas 
Marilyn Drichas <mdrichas@gmail.com> 


